
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

State procurement professionals, 

Please review this Procurement Information Memorandum relating to the required request for quote 
(RFQ) for purchases on SW0135. This PIM is located on the Procurement Information Memorandum 
page of the Purchasing Reference Guide. Form CP132, the corresponding RFQ form, is now available in 
the CP Library. 

The previous SW0135 ended on June 30. The solicitation for SW0135 reopened on July 12 with an 
amendment to bring it into compliance with the governor's Amended Executive Order 2024-12. This 
solicitation will be a priority for Central Purchasing to evaluate and award. Once awarded, a current list of 
suppliers will be available on the SW0135 Suppliers page. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMSW0135RFQ.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide/pim.html
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide/pim.html
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/OMESFormCP132.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/cp-library-of-forms-and-reports/cp-library.html
https://www.sos.ok.gov/documents/executive/2117.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/solicitations/sw0135-suppliers.html
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